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MEMORANDUM
JINC NG J OUTCOING
FOR : The Regional Executive Director 8 - NATS MO, o woses sl
DENR — MIMAROPA Region R e
L & S Bldg. Roxas Blvd.,
Ermita, Manila
FROM : The OIC, PENR Officer

SUBJECT : LETTER OF ATTY. ROSALINDA A. TANALIGA -OLIVA
REQUESTING FOR ASSISTANCE REGARDING THE
UNTITLED AGRICULTURAL LOTS IN LUBANG, OCC.
MINDORO (E-2022-88075)

Respectfully forwarded is the Memorandum dated June 27, 2022 from In-charge of
CENR Office of Sablayan, Occidental Mindoro LMO III Rolando L. Matanguihan, regarding the
above-mentioned subject.

In this regard, please be informed that based on the letter dated June 10, 2022 addressed
to Atty. Rosalinda Tanaliga — Oliva, the untitled agricultural Lot No. 1123 and Lot No. 1124,
Pls-41 situated in Lubang, Occ. Mindoro were not included in the list of lots which were
dismissed for judicial titling by the Municipal Circuit Trial Court of Lubang. Therefore, the said
lots are not covered by the administrative titling under the DENR.

For information and record.

ERNBSTO B/ TANADA

TSD-RPS
So. Pag-asa, Brgy. Payompon, Mamburao, Occidental Mindoro
Email: tsdoccmin04@gmail.com
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Rep\a)lic ¢f the Philippines
Department of Environment and Natural Resources
M:MAROPA Region

‘_(;' So.Balud, Sto. Nifio, Sablayan, Occidental Mindoro
Email: cenrosablayan@denr.gov.ph
June 27, 2022

MEMORANDUM:
FOR 2 The Regional Executive Director

DENR Region IV MIMAROPA

1515 L & S Building

Roxas Boulevard, Ermita, Manila
ATTENTION: The Assistant Regional Director

For Technical Services
THRU e The OIC, PENR Officer
FROM 2 The CENR Officer
SUBJECT : LETTER OF ATTY. ROSALINDA A. TANALIGA-OLIVA

REQUESTING FOR ASSISTANCE REGARDING THE
UNTITLED AGRICULTURAL LOTS IN LUBANG, OCC.
MINDORO (E-2022-88075)

In connection with the memorandum from that office dated June 23, 2022 regarding
the above-noted subject, please be informed that a letter dated June 10, 2022 addressed to
Atty. Ohliva has been sent informing her that Lots no. 1123 and 1124, under Pls-41 are not
included in the list of lots dismissed by the Honorable Court of Lubang, therefore not within
the administrative jurisdiction of this office. She was advised to refer her concern to the
office of the Municipal Trial Court of Lubang for their appropriate action.

For information and record.
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June 10, 2022
ATTY. ROSALINDA A TANALIGA-OLIVA
Director 111
Dear Atty. Oliva,
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Wemﬁdiﬁet&h&my@uﬁmﬂ&fﬁm&ﬁm&fm%m‘v, ;
no. 1123 and 1124, under Pls-41 mmMmhdmﬁmkﬁufm dismissed by the Honorabie
strative jurisdiction of this office. You may
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action to make.

Thank you very much
The Regional Excoutive Disecton
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